
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

February 4, I960 

Dr. C. R. Hocott 
Research Manager 
Production Department 
p. 0. Box 2180 
Houston 1, Texas 

Dear Dr. Hocott: 

We are ia receipt of your letter of 
January 20, I960, wherein you point out that there 
is an error in Rumble's Exhibit No. 1, Case No. 1787, 
Order No. R-1525. 

We will f i l e the corrected copy of the 
exhibit as well as your letter in the case f i l e . This 
should adequately take care of the correction. 

Very truly yours, 

DANIEL S. MUTTER 
Chief ISngineer 

DSN/ir 


